Janel Lemanske

From: Martin Moldenhauer < Martin.Moldenhauer@wlc.edu>

Sent: Monday, July 08, 2019 8:58 AM

To: Gary T. Barczak; Michael May; City Hall Clerk

Cc: samkalsi@yahoo.com

Subject: Alcohol beverage license for Pantry 41 (BP station) at 10537 W. Greenfield Ave

To whom it may concern,

I am a regular customer of the BP station on west Greenfield Ave, just two blocks east of Highway 100. The proprietors are friendly, helpful, and polite. It would be wonderful if you could grant them an alcohol sales license at your meeting on July 16th. I will be out of town on that day so I am expressing my opinion in this email.

Please do vote in favor of granting permission for the Pantry 41 (BP station) to sell alcohol.

I respect our government, and I acknowledge the duty of government workers to vote on behalf and in favor of their citizens.

Most sincerely,

Dr. Martin Moldenhauer Chair of School of Modern Languages Wisconsin Lutheran College Milwaukee, WI 53226 Office phone: 414-443-8794

Office phone: 414-443-8794 Mobile phone: 920-285-2942